
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Eau Claire Express have had the pleasure of working with Progressive Travel for all of our bussing needs.   They 

have provided us with knowledgeable, professional, and dedicated staff to service our players during the Northwoods 

League season.  

 

Since our roster is comprised of college athletes from schools from around the country, we place a high value on the 

accommodations that Joe and his staff do for us to retain and recruit players.   

 

An important piece of our partnership with Progressive Travel is the trust that their drivers have earned with our 

players and coaching staff.  The driver becomes a member of our team, arrives plenty of time before each game and 

stays as late as necessary 

 

Finally, the value of service we receive for the price we pay is the best we have had in our 14-year history of the 

franchise. I would highly recommend Progressive Travel in any of your travel plans.   

 

Sincerely, 

Dale Varsho 

 
Eau Claire Express Baseball 

 

 

 

 

 


